
CRANE INSIGHTS 

NEWS & STORIES 

In just a few short weeks, we’ll be 

celebrating the beginning of a new year. 

I think many of us are breathing a sigh of 

relief to welcome in 2021. During this 

holiday season and throughout the year, 

we appreciate the service and sacrifice 

you and your families make. With deployments or long training 

missions, our Service Members miss out on many special 

occasions during the holiday season. Our communities are 

doing special service projects this holiday season to show our 

gratitude for our military families and all you do day-in and day

-out. Donation drop-o- stations have been established at 26

HMC communities across the nation to collect presents and

toys for children in need as part of the U.S. Marine Corps

Reserve Toys for Tots program. We are also encouraging

employees and residents to participate in Wreaths Across

America to support their wreath-laying e-orts at military

cemeteries across the country. On behalf of everyone here at

Hunt Military Communities, I want to take this time to wish you

all a very safe and happy Holiday Season and a healthy and

happy 2021.

Sincerely, 

John Ehle 
President 
Hunt Military Communities 

HuntMilitaryCommunities.com 

Our President’s Message 

Holiday Treats 
Crane Family Housing will be bringing some goodies to your 

door this holiday season.  In the weeks ahead, you will receive a 

door drop at your home with a small token of our appreciation.  

We will also have a couple of treats for the little ones.  We hope 

all of our residents have a safe and happy holiday season.   

Office Contact Information 

300 HWY 361, Building 57, Crane, IN 47522 

Phone: 812-854-0370 • Fax: 812-854-0371 

From the staff at Crane Family Housing.

SAVE THE DATES 

December 7th 
Gutter cleaning starts. 

December 21st 
First day of  Winter. 

December 25th 
Christmas Day 

Tonya Sheetz—Community Director 

Douglas McDonald—Maintenance Tech II 

STAFF LIST 




